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For your reference, the presentation from today's Provider Council Meeting has been 

posted to the Optum Maryland website and can be accessed here. 

  

If you cannot access this link, please visit Maryland.optum.com. The presentation is 

posted under Behavioral Health Providers > Provider Tools. 

 

Optum Maryland would like to reassure providers that all of our services are operating 

as normal during the current national response to COVID-19. Providers can continue to 

contact us at 1 (800) 888-1965. After-hours and holidays will be covered by clinical night 

staff for crisis and emergency services. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Optum Maryland Team 

 

https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=4a552f181ca05d092a417204e760a90708630c2a3cad6f4f0a5a48e7398b5c4e1ca117e826a886f3c26d8e5f6ea4fc0170ac29439b0ba5f8
https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=4a552f181ca05d0904e825591b2a01faa5f49419084c612c46013026703c361d7fb31d66cb3b77b90b5947834ae3bac5c3a7d3f057d29206

